## **SERVICE SOCIETY**

## THE NEWS

Dear SAS Students, Families and Faculty,

The second St. Ann school service project is here.

We will be donating winter wear items to HomeFront.

HomeFront is an organization with the goal of breaking the chain of poverty.

HomeFront has provided 625 people in need with shelter and continues to provide others with basic essentials.

However, this time, not just the Service Society, but the whole school will be participating in the assembly of winter wear bags made from your donations.

I can't wait to start Catholic school's week with service!



## **DONATIONS**

Pre K 3 and 4 = Hand Warmers
Kindergarten and 1st Grade =
Gloves/Mittens
2nd and 3rd Grade = Scarves
4th and 5th Grade =
Socks (heavy or fuzzy)
6th and 7th Grade = Winter Hats
8th Grade = Lg Ziploc Bags

## COLLECTION DATES

January 12th - January 22nd Donations will be collected in boxes in your homeroom class.